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Search limitations for police.

User
Help me understand what this sentence means. Here is the text: A police officer enforcing this section 
may treat a violation of this section as the primary or sole reason for issuing a citation to a 
driver. A police officer shall not search a motor vehicle or the driver or passenger in the motor 
vehicle solely because of a violation of this section.
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This sentence is referring to the actions and limitations of a police officer when enforcing a 
particular section of a law or regulation. Let's break it down:

1. "A police officer enforcing this section may treat a violation of this section as the primary or 
sole reason for issuing a citation to a driver."

This means that if a police officer observes a violation of the specific section mentioned (which is 
not specified in the provided text), they have the authority to consider that violation as the main or 
only reason for giving a citation to the driver. In other words, the officer can focus on the 
violation of this particular section when deciding to issue a citation.

2. "A police officer shall not search a motor vehicle or the driver or passenger in the motor vehicle 
solely because of a violation of this section."

This part establishes a limitation on the police officer's authority. It states that the officer is 
not allowed to conduct a search of a motor vehicle or the individuals inside, solely based on the fact 
that a violation of this specific section has occurred. In other words, the violation itself does not 
justify a search.

To summarize, the sentence means that a police officer can use a violation of this particular section 
as the primary reason for issuing a citation to a driver. However, the officer cannot conduct a search 
of the vehicle or the individuals solely because of this violation.

User
What does "citation" mean?
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In the context of law enforcement, a citation is a written notice or ticket issued by a police officer 
or other authorized personnel to inform someone that they have violated a law or regulation. It serves 
as an official record of the offense and typically includes details such as the nature of the 
violation, the location and time it occurred, and the applicable law or regulation. Citations are 
often given for minor infractions, such as traffic violations or certain non-criminal offenses, and 
typically require the person to pay a fine or take some other action, such as attending a court 
hearing or completing a specific task. The purpose of a citation is to hold individuals accountable 
for their actions and to provide a formal record of the violation.

User
How is “citation” defined in Michigan state law?
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I apologize for any confusion, but as an AI language model, I don't have real-time access to specific 
state laws or the ability to browse the internet. My responses are based on general knowledge up until 
September 2021. 

To obtain the precise definition of "citation" within Michigan state law, I recommend referring to the 
Michigan Compiled Laws (MCL). The MCL is the official compilation of all Michigan laws, and it 
provides specific definitions and legal interpretations. You can access the MCL through the official 
Michigan Legislature website or consult legal resources such as legal databases, law libraries, or 
consult with a qualified attorney who can provide accurate and up-to-date information regarding 
Michigan state law.




